
From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Subject: Fwd: SSDI update

Date: December 28, 2016 11:23:14 AM CST
To: paul_dulberg@comcast.net

From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Date: September 24, 2012 at 12:08:07 PM CDT
To: Janet Douglass <janet@ssdatty.com>
Subject: SSDI update

Hi Janet,

I had to go in for more X-rays this past Saturday for SSDI's independent evaluation at physicians North in Lake Zurich.  Two
Saturdays ago they took several X-rays of my cervical spine and this past Saturday they took 2 X-rays of my lower lumbar spine.
Not sure why they need the lower lumbar but I'll do whatever tests they need. 
I did ask to get a copy of the reports for you and I was told I wasn't allowed to receive any from the dr's office but you could request
them from SSDI on my behalf.

Thanks,
Paul

Paul Dulberg
847-497-4250
Sent from my iPad
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